
 

 
January 13 Meili Daniel, 16 Tim Stoen, 21 Vicke Brandes, 

23 Andy Banta, 29 Michael Moreland 
(If we’ve missed your birthday, we’d love to make a note of it….please call or email the office.) 

 
 

Ongoing Schedule 
 

Sundays   9 a.m.  Adult Sunday School – Ronn Garton Library, Preston Hall 

Sundays  10 a.m.  Sunday Worship Service – Sanctuary  

Sundays  10 a.m.  Children’s Sunday School during Worship Service – Preston Hall, 1st level 

Sundays during coffee hour - Ronn Garton Library open  in Preston Hall (cd’s of past sermons available) 

Sundays  7 p.m. Mug & Bible Study – Dale & Lois Leister’s home, 961-5457   

1st  Sundays Communion, end of 10 a.m. Worship Service 

2nd Sundays after worship - Computer Assistance – Eidsath House  

4th Sundays 11:30 a.m. Mission Committee meeting – Fireside Room, Eidsath House 

1st  Mondays 5 p.m. Worship Committee meeting – Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

2nd  Mondays  6:30 p.m. Session Meets – Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House  

Tuesdays  9:15 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study –  Ronn Garton Library, Preston Hall , 937-5570 

Tuesdays  1:30 to 4:30 p.m. Deacon’s Outreach Program, including food and showers  

Wednesdays  3:00 p.m. Christian Spirituality Study – Fireside Room, Eidsath House 

Last Wednesday of the month, 5:30 p.m. Soul Food outreach dinner – Preston Hall  

Thursdays 9:00 a.m.  Men’s Bible Study – Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

Thursdays 3:00 p.m. Afternoon Prayer, Sanctuary  

Thursdays 6:15 p.m.  Choir Practice – Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House  

3rd  Thursdays Deacons’ Meeting  4 p.m. – Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

Thursdays & Fridays, counseling sessions with Kathy Mooney – Fireside Room, Eidsath House 

Fridays  5 p.m.  Ringing of our bell, honoring the week’s war casualties 

 

Rev. Matthew E. Davis, Pastor gravityofgrace@gmail.com  

Kathleen Mooney, Counseling lifeissues@mendopres.org   

Charlotte Stone, Office Administrator charlie@mendopres.org 

 

MENDOCINO PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH  

44831 Main Street / P.O. Box 105    Mendocino, CA 95460   (707) 937-5441    www.mendopres.org 

Logon for wi-fi:  church123

 

 
 

Sunday 

January 24 

4 – 6 pm 

 
 
Great news! The floor in Preston Hall is currently being refinished. A Grand Re-opening is 
expected in a few weeks.  Exciting things ahead for the whole community. Lots of good things in 
store where we will be enriched physically, mentally, spiritually and musically. Please join others 
for a mini-version of coffee hour in Eidsath House following this morning’s worship.  

 
Want to meet/get to know other singles in our church? Come to our second 
single’s social at Darlene Clay’s home* in Mendocino on Friday, January 15, 5 to 
7 pm. Darlene, 937-4373.     *45170 Albion St.--second house west of Chinese temple 

 
Beginning January 19, healthy weight management - Petra will be teaching a free 8-week class at 

Safe Passage in Fort Bragg Tuesdays, 3:30 pm-5:30 pm. Call Petra at 937-4704 if you’d like to 

attend or want more information. Have a healthy day! Petra Schulte, Nutrition Educator 

 
2016 Offering/pledge envelopes are at the back of the church (labeled by last name).  If you do not 

have a box of envelopes and would like one, contact Mike Moreland, Financial Secretary, 937-0227 

or mmoreland@mcn.org . An envelope for per capita, $29.60/member is included in each box.  
 

 

Ask, Seek, Knock Please share your prayers of supplication and thanksgiving. 
 

 Prayers for Justin Chelburg who was severely injured in a tragic car accident on Tuesday. 

 Prayers for Fawn as she returns to her home. We are thankful Fawn is resting and peaceful. 

 Prayers for blessings upon new and creative ministries at MPC. 
 News & Notes – January 10, 2016 

Mendocino Presbyterian Church 

 

“Vistas: Where do you come from? Where are you going?” 

We invite journeying people to learn more about the Presbyterian 

Church (USA) through discussion and sharing how we respond to 

God’s grace.  Join us on the 24th from 4 to 6 pm for conversation, 

food and prayer. For those who feel called to join MPC as a voting 

member, you will be invited to be introduced to the congregation 

on Sunday, January 31 during the worship hour. Child care is 

available.  RSVP to the church office for purposes of planning for 

room, food and child care - office@mendopres.org, 937-5441 
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